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The School Facilities Authority (SFA) supports this measure that proposes a process 
for the SFA board to provide a list of candidates to the governor for the executive 
director when the position has been vacant for 90 days. 
 
The SFA enabling legislation does not include such a process for filling this important 
vacancy when the position is vacant for an extended term.  The board welcomes this 
clarifying amendment. 
 
The SFA also notes that at its regular meeting on February 3, 2022, the board 
established a permitted working group to initiate the candidate search for its first 
executive director. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide this testimony.  
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